
Save the Date!  
Community Open House 

Interchange Area Management Plan & 
Garden Valley Corridor Plan 

October 30, 2024

Roseburg Library – Ford Room 
1409 NE DIAMOND LAKE BLVD | ROSEBURG, OR | 97470 

3-5 p.m. & 6-8 p.m.
(Spanish Interpretation available from 6-8 p.m.)

The City of Roseburg and the Oregon 

Department of Transportation (ODOT) are 

working together to plan for community travel 

needs for three Roseburg areas: 

• Interstate – 5, Exit 124.

• Interstate – 5, Exit 125.

• Garden Valley Boulevard.

For the I-5 exits, an Interchange Area 

Management Plan (IAMP) will outline a 20-year 

vision for access and roadway improvements 

to protect the function and operations of the 

interchanges. The Garden Valley Corridor Plan 

(GVCP) will identify strategies for the City to 

improve safety, mobility and connectivity so the 

corridor better serves our community’s needs 

now and into the future. 

Together, these plans will develop a set of 

transportation solutions and land use policy actions needed to prepare for, balance and 

manage transportation and land use needs over time. 

Please save the date for the project’s first community open house. 

To learn more about the project and sign up for e-updates on upcoming 

public input opportunities, please visit https://direc.to/kPhU, scan the 

QR code, or contact: 

Virginia Elandt, ODOT 
Virginia.Elandt@odot.oregon.gov 
541-957-3635

Mark Moffett, City of Roseburg
mmoffett@roseburgor.gov     
541-492-6750 

Use a smartphone 
camera to scan the 

QR code above. 


